
REGULAR MEETING 

February 11, 2025 

 

     The Regular Meeting of the Moweaqua Village Council was called to order by Mayor Conlin leading 

in the Pledge to the Flag.  Roll Call was answered by Kenny Long, Roger Cox, Matt Misner, Mike Snyder 

and Sean Hayes.  Beth Hayden was absent.  Employees present included Beth Hawn, Boomer Neece, 

Chief Hale, Brad Sams, Kyle Suydam, Mischelle Davis and Attorney for the Village, Scott Garwood was 

also present.  Others present included Brandi, Kristy and Sawyer Shafer. 

     Snyder made the motion to approve the Consent Agenda with additions and corrections including the 

January Regular Meeting Minutes, January Special Meeting Minutes, Bills to be Paid in February and 

Treasurer’s Report, Hayes seconded.  Council voting Yes:  Long, Cox, Misner, Snyder and Hayes.  No:  

None. 

     Attorney Garwood presented Ordinance #2025-01 adding Chapter 113 regarding food trucks.  A copy 

of the Ordinance was provided to Council Members for their review prior to the meeting.  After 

discussion, Snyder made the motion to approve Ordinance #2025-01, Long seconded.  Council voting 

Yes:  Long, Cox, Misner, Snyder and Hayes.  No:  None. 

     Attorney Garwood presented Ordinance #2025-02 amending Chapter 33 (Personnel Code).  A copy of 

the Ordinance was provided to Council Members for their review prior to the meeting.  After discussion, 

Long made the motion to approve Ordinance #2025-02 amending Chapter 33, Snyder seconded.  Council 

voting Yes:  Long, Cox, Misner, Snyder and Hayes.  No:  None. 

     Attorney Garwood presented Ordinance #2025-03 amending Chapter 74 (One Way Streets and Alleys).  

A copy of the Ordinance was provided to Council Members for their review prior to the meeting.  After 

discussion, Long made the motion to approve Ordinance #2025-03, Hayes seconded.  Council voting Yes:  

Long, Cox, Misner, Snyder and Hayes.  No:  None. 

     Mayor Conlin presented a quote of $1,688.11 for QuickBooks Checks.  The Treasurer will be 

transitioning to the new QuickBooks program at the start of the fiscal year and the checks will be different 

from what has been used until now due to the new format.  Snyder made the motion to approve the quote 

of $1,688.11 for QuickBooks Checks.   

     Mayor Conlin requested a donation to the Annual POW WOW for pony rides.  After discussion Cox 

made the motion to approve a donation to the annual POW WOW for pony rides not to exceed $1,500.00, 

Snyder seconded.  Council voting Yes:  Long, Cox, Misner, Snyder and Hayes.  No:  None. 

     Mayor Conlin requested a motion to adjourn if there was no further business to come before Council.  

Long made the motion to adjourn Hayes seconded.  Council voting Yes:  Long, Cox, Misner, Snyder and 

Hayes.  No:  None. 
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